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July 30, 2013 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Chair and Members 
Community and Protective Services Committee 
 
 
 
Re: Music on Patio By-Law 
 
I respectfully request to review section 4.18 of the By-law, and ask Staff to review the 
possibility of allowing acoustic music during reasonable hours at established 
restaurants/bar patios. 
 
The zoning by-law that took effect in 1993 prohibits any type of entertainment on patios 
associated with restaurants and bars. 
 
 4.18 
 
 5)       ENTERTAINMENT 
 

No music (whether performed live or recorded), dancing or other forms of 
entertainment shall be permitted. 

 
There are some establishments that predate the By-law and are “Deemed to Conform”. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 

 

Denise Brown 
Councillor, Ward 11 
 


